FEBRUARY 11, 2014

PRESENT:  Mayor Stacy Pascoe
Council Members: Earl Beattie, Jeff Kelley, Kim Westergard (absent), and Adam

French

Police Chief: : Rod Mohler
Public Wks Dir: , Chuck Lloyd
Recreation Dir.: Dawn Lloyd
City Clerk/Treasurer: Sandy Gaydusek
City Attorney: Doug Bowen

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Sandy Gaydusek
PRAYER: Mayor Pascoe

Jeff moved, Earl seconded to approve the following consent agenda:

Approval of January 28, 2014 Minutes
Approval of January 2014 Expenditures
Approval of January 2014 Overall Budget and Treasurer’s Rpt.
Roll Call Vote: Jeft — aye, Adam — aye, Earl — aye, and Kim was absent. Approved three in

favor, one absent.

Earl moved, Adam seconded to approve the attached list of business licenses for 2014.

Approved three in favor, one absent.

Dave said the ozone system has been installed at the lift station at the wastewater treatment plant.
He said the equipment that was installed is temporary, until the equipment we ordered comes in

sometime in March. He said this should alleviate any odor complaints.
Chuck said the Kiwanis donated $1000 to the city for Christmas lights.

Rod said Bevanda, the local coffee shop closed its doors last Friday. He said Heather Bowcutt,

the owner closed due to not having enough business.

Adam said he talked to Chad Christensen, the owner of Earthwise Recycling. He said Mr.
Christensen indicated that the national average for recyclable material is 75%. Adam said he
talked to Chuck about ways that recycling could be handled. Possibly we could provide
recycling for a few neighborhoods on a trial basis. Jeff suggested eventually incorporating
recycling into the city pick up and possibly charging those who do not participate more, but this
would be further down the road. Stacy suggested promoting recycling first, and informing
people about the various recycling companies. Jeff said we need to show residents that we're
looking at the economics of recycling. Mayor Pascoe suggested moving forward with the

recycling bins and promoting recycling. He said the bins are full right now and we may possibly
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need a second bin, or the first bin to be picked up more frequently. He said we will watch this

over time.

Dave said the surveyor is proofing the easements for the water line loop. He said once this is

done it can be recorded so the design.could be done.

Mayor Pascoe said he visited the treatment plant and the ozone system seems to be working fine.

He said they are currently using a pilot system.

Adjourned: 7:50 p.m.
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CITY OF SHELLEY
BUSINESS LICENSE

APPLICATIONS
SUBMITTED FEBRUARY 11, 2014
FOR 2014

NAME ADDRESS TYPE OF BUSINESS

SPECIALIZED LICENSES:
RENEW:

NONE

GENERAL LICENSES:
NEW: $25 EACH

THE PAW SPA 456 N STATE ST PET GROOMING
(SHE DID NOT LICENSE LAST YEAR, SO HAD TO START OVER))

RENEW. §5

NONE

RENEW: §$15/LATE FEE

LISA'S DAYCARE 294 W PINE ST CHILD DAYCARE

SAFE HAVEN HOMES OF SHELLEY 183E QAK ST HEALTH CARE/ASSISTED LIVING

RENEW. $30/LATE FEE

BUSY BOBBY'S CLEANING SERVICE 225 N BYRON AVE CLEANING SERVICE

4 TOTAL LICENSES




